
PBCC 2016 THEME:  “Therefore, go and make disciples of all 
the nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and the 
Son and the Holy Spirit. Teach these new disciples to obey all 
the commands I have given you. And be sure of this: I am with 
you always, even to the end of the age.”                                          
Matthew 28:19-20 NLT 

Sunday 
Pastor’s Prayer Partners ..................... 8:00 a.m. 
Life Group & Fellowship ...................... 9:00 a.m. 
Morning Worship & KidStuf ............... 10:30 a.m. 
 

Monday 
Office Closed for holiday 
Women’s Bible Study .......................... 7:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday 
Women’s Bible Study .......................... 8:45 a.m. 

This Week at PBCC 

Church Staff and Contacts 
 
 

Mrs. Melissa Harmon, Office Manager 
Office@pbcconline.org 

321-724-0491 
 

Palm Bay Christian Preschool 
321-724-5503 

 

Elders: 
 

Rich Plew  321-684-9660 
Todd Smith  321-508-7987 
Bob Schultz  321-768-9823 

Sunday, May 29, 2016 

344 Emerson Dr. NW, Palm Bay, FL 32907 

321-724-0491     office@pbcconline.org     www.pbcconline.org 

www.pbcconline.org 



Are you able to answer a phone?  Are you able to greet people 
and possibly relay general information about the church?  We 

could use your help!!  Melissa is able to get her work done in the 
office when she is there, but there are times that she is not able 

to be in the office, whether she is sick or on vacation or 
whatever the situation may be.  

We need a few people that are 
able and willing to come to the 
church to sit in for her in the 
office when the need arises.  The 
hours would be from 9am—1pm.  
Between phone calls and door 
greetings,  you may read a book or work on whatever you would 

like; no computer literacy needed.  Please call the office:         
(321-734-0491) or e-mail (office@pbcconline.org) if you are 

willing to volunteer in this way.  You would be fulfilling a great 
need and would be VERY much appreciated!   

The date needed next is July 13 - 19. 

Enjoy your 

Memorial Day! 

 

Be thankful you can. 

 
The office will be closed in 
remembrance of this day. 




Today is the 5th Sunday of the 
month. What does that mean??  

Well, for our children it means 
that they get to be with you in the 
worship service!!  All our children 
from 1st grade on up will remain 
with their families today so they 

may have a chance to understand 
and experience what worship as a family means.  

Enjoy your time together! And be sure to explain to 
them anything they don’t understand.  

We are excitedly awaiting the arrival of our new preschool 

director!  Be sure to pick up a purple flyer in the foyer to 

find out who she is and greet her when she comes! 


